
           

 

Activity News 

 

ICT Mahidol held an online admission interview for the “International Direct 

Admissions Round, Academic Year 2023 (Round 2)” of its ICT International 

Program 

 

On 10 February 2023 – the Faculty of Information and Communication Technology, 

Mahidol University (ICT Mahidol), held an online admission interview for the “International Direct 

Admissions Round, Academic Year 2023 (Round 2)” of its B.Sc. in Information and Communication 

Technology (ICT International Program via Webex Meetings. The result will be announced on 14 

February 2023. 

 

Source: https://www.ict.mahidol.ac.th/inter-admissions-interview-round-2/  
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